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SIOUX CITY (KTIV) - 

The Sioux City Rotary took a peek into the world of a former undercover drug officer Monday. 

Mark Langan, stopped by their weekly meeting today to talk about his new book "Busting the 
Bad Guys." 

The book tells his experience as an Omaha police officer. 

He retired after 30 years on the force. 

Langan shared the stresses and bizarre things he experienced while on a drug task force. 

He also discussed investigations he took park in here in Sioux City. 

"I was on the drug task force in Omaha for the last 18 years I was there. We did a lot of large-
scale investigations between Omaha and Sioux City involving people that traffic drugs between 
the two cities," said author, Mark Langan. 

And those attending say the presentation was eye-opening. 

"As a life-long Sioux City resident, and someone who also knows police officers I have the 
utmost respect for what they do and so just to understand more about the challenges of law 
enforcement especially in today's world to me is fascinating," said Rotary member, Janet 
Flanagan. 

Langan says the biggest drug crimes he saw in Sioux City involved cocaine and meth. 
 


